
STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE

TESTIMONY ON HOUSE CONTINUING RESOLUTION 130 AND HOUSE
RESOLUTION 83, REQUESTING THE GOVERNOR TO RENAME A SECTION OF

KAPULE HIGHWAY IN THE COUNTY OF KAUAI AS THE KAUAI VETERAN’S
MEMORIAL HIGHWAY

PRESENTATION TO THE

COMMITTEE ON VETERANS, MILITARY, & INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS, & CULTURE
AND THE ARTS

BY

MR. RONALD P. HAN, JR.
DIRECTOR OF THE HAWAII STATE OFFICE OF VETERANS SERVICES

March 21, 2016

Good morning Chair Ito and Vice Chair Tokioka, and members of the Committee:

I’m Ron Han, Director of the State Office of Veterans Services.  I appreciate this
opportunity to provide written testimony in support of House Continuing Resolution 130
and House Resolution 83 as long as its implementation does not impact or replace the
priorities set forth in the Executive Budget.

This measure requests that a section of Kapule Highway be renamed to honor the
sacrifices made by members, past, present, and those to come of the United States
Armed Forces.  Renaming this thoroughfare as the Kauai Veteran’s Memorial Highway
will be a tangible and lasting tribute to all Veterans who have protected, sustained
liberty and freedom, and enabled us to live the American way of life.  The Kauai
Veterans Council, which comprises of many Veteran organizations across the island of
Kauai, also supports this measure.

Thank you for this opportunity to offer my comments.
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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
Sent: Saturday, March 19, 2016 6:42 PM
To: vmitestimony
Cc: mikegolojuch808@gmail.com
Subject: *Submitted testimony for HCR130 on Mar 21, 2016 09:00AM*

HCR130
Submitted on: 3/19/2016
Testimony for VMI on Mar 21, 2016 09:00AM in Conference Room 312

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
Mike Golojuch Individual Support No

Comments:

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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